
 

 

 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT 

From the President’s Desk: 

     Philanthropy presentations demonstrate the core of our work.  This month we will have the 

Charities presenting via video at the October General Meeting.  Many thanks to Suzanne Manavian 

and Susan Sanborn for shepherding this to this stage.  Amy Mosher has assisted with compiling the 

videos and connecting them, and will conduct the vote for the top 3 at the November meeting. 

     Gifts and Gracious Giving Bidding for Good is making me sooo proud!  The core group of Chair 

Debbie Sampson (and myself) together with Laura Henson-Broussard, Janis Davis and Karen 

Stockbridge, all did the hard work to bring this beautiful event forward.  Members stepped up at 

several stages and levels.  I couldn’t be prouder.  The Online Auction will become live October 15th 

through November 1st. As the event proceeds, be sure to check in and see what can tempt you.  Once 

things are purchased, a process has been set in place for delivery or mailing.  Thanks to the folks on 

that end as well because happy recipients are our final goal. 

     Very special Themed Tables are not only designed by members, but also photographed and turned 

into short videos. These will be used in different ways to advertise the event and create our signature 

style.  Many of the items in the table designs are for sale.  What fun and creativity!  You can already 

check one out on the site, though it is not live yet.  https://lascandalistas.org/events/ggg/ 

     There will be a Members Only sale, with some Holiday Treasures.  This will follow the Gifts and 
Gracious Giving Bidding for Good sale, including some items that do not sell online. This sale will 

be held at the home of Jennifer Sittel on November 13. Please be assured that we are paying close 

attention to scheduling times for members to attend, and emphasizing social distancing and wearing 

masks. 

     Be certain to put your orders in for Friends and Family jams, jellies and breads.  The members 

doing this are only going to make what is ordered, so there will be no last-minute gift buying.  They 

have been chopping jalapenos and searching for cherries (the normal source was not available) to be 

ready for this presentation. 

     Through the efforts of our Chairwoman of the Board of Directors and in cooperation with Kris 

Stafford who works for Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District, a Storage Container at 
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Rancho del Mar High School has been permitted for our use! (It’s FREE)  It is near the Palos Verdes 

Peninsula Unified School District maintenance location and, I’m told, the print shop.  It is relatively 

close to Crenshaw Blvd and Crest Road intersection, heading east on Crest.  This will be for what I 

am calling “One Touch Items,” those things we use only for the Spring Event, and some being kept 

for historical purposes, such as older notebooks.  This space is intended for longer term, but still 

temporary, storage.  We are still looking for more permanent placement.  This will give us a chance to 

deeper clean the LL storage room, and to curate what we keep in both places. 

     Several women joined in the effort after the September General Meeting to begin the work of 

sorting the signs previously created for the Events.  While none were yet thrown away, many were 

consolidated and tied so that the space taken up was reduced. There are even more than I saw at first 

glance.  Does anyone know who is connected to the California signs or the Artist’s Palette signs?  

Please contact me as I may want to put these into the Members’ Only sale, for yard art or memorabilia.  

Also, unless I hear from someone wanting to save the rustic, rough wood signs, I am going to find a 

better place for those, as well. 

     I am still looking for someone willing to scan notebooks. This is a project that will be done over 

time, and there are a lot of other things going on at this time, so the amount of work will be spread 

out.  The project does not need to be done only by one person, either.  If you are willing to do even 

one, it will shorten our shelf load. 

     This is a very challenging time.  There are so many currents pulling us in different directions.  I am 

grateful to all of you who attended the September General Meeting (44) and to all who are finding a 

way to be “UP for the Challenge!” 

Paula Tuckerman 
President                         
 

                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 

PARLIAMENTARIAN 
 

October Meeting 
     We look forward to seeing all Las Candalistas members at our upcoming General Meeting on 
Wednesday, October 14th.  This meeting will be held via Zoom video conferencing.   In lieu of 
having our Top 6 charities present their primary requests in person, we’ve opted to have each of 
them submit a video presentation instead.  Although we’re unable to meet face-to-face, this year’s 
presentations will instead give us a virtual ‘peek’ inside each of our Top 6 charities.   You should 



plan to walk away from this experience with a deeper appreciation for all of the tireless work these 
organizations do on a daily basis for the less fortunate. 
November Vote and Voting Requirements 
     As we did last year, voting for our Top 3 charities will be held at our November general meeting.  
With voting being held online, the results of this important vote will be released either late day or 
the following morning.  As always, it is mandatory that we have a quorum (greater than 50% of our 
voting members) in attendance at this meeting before I can release the ballots.  I will be taking 
attendance to confirm that we have met this requirement.   
 
 
Video Conferencing  Instructions 
     To assist members with accessing our meetings via Zoom, follow the next steps. You will need to 
download the Zoom app from your Play Store.  If you do not have the Zoom application 
downloaded to your device beforehand, you will be prompted to download and install Zoom when 
you click the link provided by our President, Paula Tuckerman, to join the meeting.  Here is a link to 
Zoom’s Help Center if you would like to learn more about the applications 
features: https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us. 
  
     I also thought it may be helpful to send you a little info on finding and understanding the Mute 
and Camera buttons on Zoom.  To find the buttons, you may need to tap the screen or hover your 
mouse to make the menu appear.  On your cell or computer, the menu is at the bottom of the 
screen.  If you are on an iPad it is at the top. Just tap the icon to turn them on or off.  The 
microphone icon controls whether or not everyone can hear you (and anything around you).  It’s 
labeled Mute, Unmute or Audio depending if it is on or off. 
Additionally, the video camera icon controls whether or not everyone can see you, it’s labeled Start 
Video or Stop Video depending if it is on or off.   
  
Zoom on a Cell Phone or Tablet 
     The icons will be black and white if they are on or they will be red with a line through it if they 
are off. 
In the screenshots below, the microphone is on = everyone can hear you (black and white). 
And the video camera is off = no one can see you (red with line through it). 
 

 
 

  
 Zoom on a Computer 
     The icons will be black and white if they are on, or they will have a red line through them if 
they are off.  There are a few computer screenshots below showing the icons turned on and off. 



 

 
The red circle on the microphone means there’s an error with the audio and no one can hear you. 
The red line through the video camera means it is off and no one can see you either. 
 

 
The microphone is off = no one can hear you (red line).  
The camera is off = no one can see you (red line). 

  
The microphone is on = everyone can hear you (black and white). 
The camera is off = no one can see you (red line). 
 

  
The microphone is on = everyone can hear you (black and white) 
The camera is on = everyone can see you (black and white) 
 
     If you have any questions or need assistance with how to participate on a Zoom video 
conference call, please reach out to me.  I’m happy to help. 
 
Amy Mosher 
Parliamentarian 
 
 
 
 

PHILANTHROPY NEWS 

     We have had a busy month preparing for the October general meeting.  Because of the Covid-19 

pandemic, L.A. County continues to have strict guidelines which have eliminated large group 

gatherings/meetings.  Meetings will continue on the Zoom app and have been very successful. 

Typically, at the October general meeting the Top 6 charities make a live presentation to our 

members. Those presentations have generally been well-attended and are always of great value as we 

watch and listen to each presentation.  

     This year, when we congratulated our Top 6, we explained that due to COVID, we were 

requiring that they submit a video presentation in lieu of our ability to meet in person. The charities 

were each given ideas on what to cover in their video. Each charity has submitted an 8-minute video 

covering their purpose, needs, goals, and the number of children served by their primary program 

request. They have even shared an actual look inside of their current project(s)/program(s). These 



videos are not professional, but rather serve as an informative, visual experience that we think you 

will all enjoy.    

     Ladies … please attend the General Meeting on October 14th at 9:20 via Zoom.  If you need 

help accessing Zoom, please ask for help.  In September we had approximately 44 members at the 

General Meeting.  It is an opportunity to see each other as well as listen to our charities’ 

presentations and learn more about all the activity going on with Las Candalistas and our fall 

fundraising activities.  

Top 6 Charities and Primary Programs (in no particular order): 

1736 Family Crisis Center 
Primary Program:  South Bay Children's Mental Health Program 
Request Amount:  $9,660.00 
Program Serves:  125 Children Annually 

     Supervised by licensed therapists, this program combines age and developmentally appropriate 

mental health therapy, including clinical assessment and treatment with therapeutic activities (e.g. 

psychotherapy, art, and play therapy). Most children show progress against well-defined behavioral, 

psychological and familial improvement measures. Children learn to increase their coping skills and 

reach positive developmental milestones.  

     1736 Family Crisis Center offers emergency and rehabilitative services for extremely vulnerable 

and often injured clientele who are fleeing life-threatening circumstances. Covid-19 has intensified 

the need for services as 12% of homeless persons in the South Bay are children under 18 years of 

age and 26% of homeless persons report an experience with domestic violence.  With a network of 

24 residential and community-based service sites located throughout Los Angeles and Orange 

counties, the centers serve directly approximately 9,000 clients annually.  The mission is to 

comprehensively help children, women, men and families through crisis circumstances including 

domestic violence, homelessness, abuse, neglect, poverty, substance use, post-traumatic stress 

disorder and distress, and to improve their prospects for long-term housing, safety, survival, 

financial stability, and success.  

Boys and Girls Club-Harbor City 
Primary Program:  Extended School Day  
Request Amount:  $20,000 
Program Serves:  1000 Children  
 
     Due to Covid-19, LAUSD schools are continuing virtual learning through the Fall of 2020. The 
Boys and Girls Clubs of the L.A. Harbor will support families by opening for full-day learning. 
Students will arrive in the morning to Club sites. Staff focused on academics and tutoring will work 
with members to complete on-line lessons and homework. In the afternoon, Program Staff for 
traditional arts will provide academic and athletic activities along with College and Career Bound 
Pathway Programming.  
 
     At this time, the Boys & Girls Clubs of the LA Harbor does not have the number of 
computers/tablets needed to provide on-line education to every member. Help from Las Candalistas 
with a grant of $20,000 will provide the funding needed to purchase 50 Laptop computers and 10 
iPads that will be utilized at their Harbor City location. Your support of our Extended School Day 



will ensure the underserved and at-risk youth who live in Harbor City have computers to support 
requirements for them to attend school.  In addition, the iPads can be used by both staff and 
students for on-line programming and career and college research and exploration.  They will also be 
used to create curriculum and projects for Earth Day, and teach exploration and career path 
programming in aquatic robotics and traditional STEM education.  
 
Community’s Child 
Primary Program: Healthy Bags  
Request Amount $20,000  
Program Serves: 260 individuals    
 
     The purpose of this organization is to help their communities end child hunger and to improve 
health, social, and academic development of their clients in order that they can acquire successful 
education and move themselves and their children out of poverty.  Before COVID, the Healthy 
Bags Program delivered nutritious weekend groceries to 250 food-insecure children and their 
siblings (900 individuals).  Normally, the food bags were delivered every Friday to different school 
sites to later be picked up by the families. Currently, the number of families in need has increased. 
Community’s Child now provides food donations for 1,500 individuals in the South Bay. Families 
stand in line on Friday to receive their food. Funding is for the Healthy Bags Program. 

 
Family Promise of the South Bay 
Primary Program:  E-Learning Engagement and Support 
Request Amount:  $20,000 
Program Serves:  260 individuals and now includes e-learning. 
 
     Family Promise of the South Bay helps newly homeless children & their families find affordable, 
safe, and sustainable housing.  They believe that no child should have to sleep in a car, in a park, or 
under a bridge, and that every family deserves a chance to be whole and have a roof over their 
heads. One aspect of cyclical poverty is the learning gap that exists between the socio-economic 
classes that exist in this country.  
 
     They have developed an on-site program that now includes e-learning. They believe they can 
utilize their resources to minimize the learning gap with the students in the program. They are 
supporting children as well as their families in the e-learning process so that each student receives 
their grade level instruction and opportunity to succeed.  Family Promise provides tutoring, 
computers (computer repair), family/child education required for e-learning success and small family 
group assistance in the early evening.  Their staff is very positive about the results of the e-learning 
program. 

 
Harbor Interfaith Services  
Primary Program:  The Children’s Center 
Request Amount:  $10,000 
Program Serves:  132+ individuals  

 
     Harbor Interfaith Services provides services for the homeless and working poor across the South 
Bay. Their mission is to help their clients achieve self-sufficiency by providing support services 
including shelter, transitional housing, food, job placement, advocacy, childcare, education, and life-



skills training. Their Children’s Center offers licensed daycare, preschool, and after school care for 
up to 80 infants, toddlers, preschoolers and school-aged children. Parents must attend school, look 
for work or be employed to enroll a child. There are few other options for these families  
 
WYLAND Foundation 
Primary Program:  WYLAND Clean Water Mobile Learning Center 
Request Amount:  $15,000 
Program Serves:  15,000 Children Annually (Grades 3-7) 
 
     WYLAND Foundation is dedicated to promoting, protecting, and preserving the world’s oceans, 
waterways, and marine life. The vision is a world where clean water and a healthy ocean is sustained 
forever by knowledgeable, compassionate people around the world. The foundation encourages 
environmental awareness through traveling environmental science education, arts programs, and 
community-based volunteer engagement.  
 
     The WYLAND Mobile Learning Exhibit (MLE) is a state-of-the-art, 1,000 sq. ft., bio-diesel 
learning exhibition on wheels, featuring a 40-person multi-sensory theater and six interactive 
stations. This exhibit is like no other and delivers a museum-quality science experience that allows 
students to explore how the quality and availability of water affects the quality of our lives. Every 
year the MLE provides a unique mobile laboratory for 15,000 students, grades 3-7, to promote the 
study of local and global water quality and supply, ranging from the future of water as a shared 
resource to the impacts of polluted runoff on our coasts and waterways.  Using STEM-based 
lessons, interactive exhibits, and post-event activities, students in traditional and underserved 
communities discover current environmental problems, including eutrophication (ecosystem 
response to the addition of substances) and nonpoint pollution, and behavioral strategies to reduce 
their community impact.  Covid-19 and social distancing has been implemented with the MLE. 
 

 ……….by the way 

There are volunteer openings, virtual fund-raisers, updated ‘on-site’ pictures, and many other 

interesting impressions on all of our 13 organizations’ web sites. Below are three websites where you 

can spend some time becoming familiar with their programs! 

           Manes for Movement     www.manesformovement.com 

           Cancer Support Community of Redondo Beach  www.cscrb.org 

           Los Angeles Maritime Institute    www.lamitopsail.org      

                                                       

Suzanne Manavian and Susan Sanborn    Cathy Howard 
1st Vice Presidents      Philanthropy Assistant 



 

 

 

GIFTS AND GRACIOUS GATHERINGS 

     We are 15 days away from launch date! Yikes! We feel a real mixture of feelings, one of sadness 

that we are not all getting together to produce a fab event for our guests and to witness their delight 

at the atmosphere and the spectacle that we always create. Sadness that we have not been together to 

share the exciting details. BUT we do feel excitement as the photos and details of fabulous created 

items, unusual auction items and photos and details of the fun tablescapes arrive in our inbox. A 

feeling of great pride that whatever life throws at us our members rise to the challenge. Thank you 

for all that you are doing to make this event as successful as we can. 

     So, what are the headline details? 

➢ The auction details are - starts at 8:00 AM 15th October and ends on Sunday, November 1st 

at 1:00 PM. 

➢ All items including details and photos must be submitted no later than October 8th. 

As soon as your items are ready please submit them don’t wait until the deadline 

date. It takes a lot of work to upload all the details to the auction site. If you are 

waiting for an item to arrive or are trying to get something finished please let Debbie 

know. 

➢ Please share far and wide any media we send out! Please tell your family and friends and 
work colleagues. If you belong to another group share it in that newsletter and social media, 
if you can. 

➢ The link to all the events is https://lascandalistas.org/events/ggg/ 



     We are excited to announce our big prizes: 

➢ Start the year off by decompressing in beautiful Palm Desert in a 2-bedroom villa at the 

Marriott’s Shadow Ridge1 – The Villages. The week’s stay in this beautiful resort is just what 

we all need right now! Valued at over $2,000. Donated by Paula Tuckerman 

➢ The Wyland Foundation has kindly donated a limited-edition art titled Ocean Paradise, 
framed, signed, and numbered lithograph; value $1,530 

➢ Judy Armstrong has kindly donated a Gondola trip for 10 in an authentic Venetian Gondola 

with dinner and wine valued at $600 

➢ We are excited that the Vanderlip Foundation has given us 3 Watercolor prints painted by 

Katrina Vanderlip, 2 of Abalone Cove and one of the infamous Annie’s Stand valued at $350 

each 

➢ At the last count we had over 60 other auction prizes and some absolutely fabulous 

Boutique items! Thank you to everyone that is creating, especially to Ann Goodhart and 

Belinda Krekorian who must have turned their homes into mini craft factories!  

     Our invitation and donation envelopes are finished. We have a team ready and waiting to stuff 

the envelopes at home; thank you in advance to you all. We also have a team of callers and deliverers 

on hand to start delivering the ‘Buy it Now’ goods as they are ordered and a couple of members 

who will be mailing to our guests from further afield. Once the auction is completed the same 

volunteers will be working to move the auction items. There are a lot of moving parts to this event! 

     The publicity team is working hard to put together short publicity videos of the tables, Constant 

Contact info, short stories for Facebook and Instagram and working with other outlets to get the 

word out. 

     AS OUR INVITATION SAYS,  “WE MAY NOT BE ABLE TO SIT SIDE BY SIDE, 

BUT WE ARE ALWAYS TOGETHER IN OUR HEARTS”.  THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR BIG HEARTS AND GENEROUS SPIRIT IN COMING TOGETHER SO WE 

CAN ONCE AGAIN SHOW OUR CHARITIES THAT WE CARE. 
 
Paula Tuckerman and Debbie Sampson 
Gifts and Gracious Gatherings Event Chairs 
 

 

 

 



SILENT AUCTION 
 

     A big thanks to all of you who are donating items yourself or are out soliciting items to be included 

in our Fall Bidding for Good Silent Auction.  We are happy to report that we have already received 

over 50 items, with more on the way. You ladies are truly awesome!    

     Please note that all donations must be received by us no later than October 8.  Just a reminder that 

we are aware of COVID-19 implications and restrictions, so if you secure something that may be 

affected, please make sure of extended usage deadlines.   

     Also, when requesting a donation, please respect the situation of the business.  Some items such 

as restaurant gift cards or small shop items you may be able to donate yourself and support the 

business at the same time.   If you no longer have the solicitation material, please call or email either 

of us, and we will happily email a copy of each form to you so that you can print them out.   

     Once again, thanks for all your efforts!  You are helping to make this a big success. 

Karyn Farris, Kafarris7@yahoo.com, (310) 350-0542  
Sue Soldoff, drsue@cox.net, (310)740-2465  

E4H Silent Auction Chairs 

 

  
 

Truffles, lemon bread and cheese bites, oh my.  Who’s hungry???   
  

     We’ve been busy organizing our 2020 Sweet Shoppe and we’re so excited to roll it out on Friday, 
10/16/20 via e-blast.  We will be offering the Sweet Shoppe as part of our Gracious Gifts and Giving 
fundraiser.  The Sweet Shoppe will be presented to you on an order form where you can order all your 
favorite goodies in time for the holidays.  Our wonderful bakers are ready to tempt your tastebuds 
with their baked goodness.  Shout out to all of those that have already volunteered. But wait, there’s 
still time to join in the fun.  If you would like to volunteer to bake, please contact us by Monday, 
10/12/20.  The more the merrier!!!  
      Let’s get ready to eat!!!  
  
Lorri Mino and Lisa Nesicolaci  
Sweet Shoppe Chairs  



FRIENDS AND FAMILY HOLIDAY SALE 
 
     The Friends and Family Committee members have been busy making some of the smaller 

batches of jams and jellies.  The Brandied Apricot and Blueberry Lemon are all done.  Next week we 

will make the Cherry Almond.  We have just learned that we will not be able to use the RUMC 

kitchen this year, so we are working on Plan B.  This plan will include only making as many 

Cranberry Jalapeno jellies as are ORDERED by October 14.  So, please make sure that you order 

enough. 

     Remember that all orders are due with payment attached  by Wednesday, October 14.  Please 

mail or drop off your orders to Judy Armstrong, 2735 W 233rd St., Torrance, CA 90505.  Additional 

order forms can be found in last month’s newsletter or on the Las Candalistas website.   If you have 

a problem printing an order form, call or email me (Laura Webb, lapwebb@gmail.com or 352-232-

3999) and I will mail or bring one to you. 

     Don’t disappoint your friends and family by not giving them our “famous” jelly and other 

goodies to enjoy this holiday season! The distribution of the orders will be in November.  Watch for 

more details in the November Newsletter. 

     Thank you for your efforts to make the Friends & Family Holiday Sale a success! 

F&F Committee 

Janie Woodburn, Laura Webb, Ann Goodhart, Janie Hasselman, Patt Crane, Brigitte Habor 

 

 

MEMBERS ONLY SALE 

Hi ladies, 

     We will be having a Members Only sale on Friday, November 13th at Jennifer Sittel’s house from 

9:30-3:30.  Jennifer’s address is 30020 Via Victoria, Rancho Palos Verdes. There is ample parking on 

this cul de sac.  We are planning to provide a means to schedule and social distance.  Masks will be a 

must. 

 

     We have a collection of Holiday Treasures that includes glassware, holiday décor and gift items. 
Any unsold items from the Auction will also be available.  
More information to follow. 
 
Hollidae Brown, Paula Redmond, Judy Moorhead and Joanie Sedillo 
Members Only Sale 

 

 

 

 



 

ADOPT A FAMILY 

     It’s hauntingly close to the holidays with only 91 more days left and the Adopt a Family Christmas Elves are 

in full swing. That is why we are giving you the opportunity to donate cash and/or gift cards (Amazon or 

Target) to purchase much needed gifts for our chosen family.  For those of you who would like to Venmo cash, 

contact Lisa or Lorri at the numbers listed below.  

     Those of you who would like to donate gift cards, please call one of us and we would be more than happy 

to pick them up. Although some of you would like to personally purchase items, we feel that with the current 

situation, the less handling of items the better. We are patiently awaiting the news to see which family from our 

philanthropies will be on Santa’s Nice List this year. Thank you so much in advance for your generosity!!! 

Adopt a Family Co-Chairs,  
Kathy Black 310.375.6270 
Lisa Nesicolaci 310.702.1540  
Lorri Mino 310.749.5997 
 
 

SPRING EVENT CHAIR REQUEST 

     When you see the Gifts and Gracious Gatherings wonderful videos and offerings, you will be 

amazed and proud of our Las Candalistas women.  We do amazing things, in the middle of what 

feels like the worst of times. 

     YOU can be a part of just such an amazing event!  We are still hoping for the possibility of a 

Spring Event in April.  We have given Catalina View Gardens the April 22, 2021 date and Bright 

Rentals has agreed to hold 2020 prices for us!  We just need 3 or 4 members to step up to be the 

Event Chairs.  I will not lie to you….this is not an easy job.  It is a large responsibility and a major 

time investment.   

     But you will grow in ways you have not thought possible.  You will feel accomplishment when 

our members come together to produce as they always have done.  AND YOU will get to choose 

the theme for this 2021 year! 

     It is my hope that we will be celebrating an emergence from this horrible time.  I do not promise 

that we can, but if we can, I know we will.  I have seen it in all the women who have stepped 

forward in the fall!  And our charities depend upon us, even more in this time that will produce 



lingering need.  Please consider seriously this contribution to who we, las Candalistas, are!  Let’s   

be Up for the Challenge! 

Thank you, 

Paula M Tuckerman 
President 

 
 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

     We start out the month of October with 32 Active, 28 Associate and 75 Sustainers.  Although we 

have not been able to have an in person meeting yet, it was wonderful to see so many of your smiling 

faces on our September Zoom meeting! 

     We would like to encourage all of you to attend our zoom meetings for all of the latest updates.  If 

you are not able to attend the meeting, please notify Lorri or me.  If you plan on attending and are 

having issues logging on, please text or email Lorri or me  and we will try to help walk you through it.  

Also, if you plan on being on zoom with “audio only” it would help us with attendance if you could 

let us know (we only see your phone number) ahead of time. 

     Just a reminder that our Fall Social has been postponed this year, but we will keep you updated on 

any developments regarding when we can get together! 

 

                                            

We want to wish our October Ladies a HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

              Pramila Tekchandani   10/2    Lynn Gecks Moody 10/3       Lisa Nesicolaci 10/7 

              Nancy Pearson  10/9              Carol Mead  10/11                 Judy Moorhead 10/11 

              Laurie Anderson  10/13         Tracy Peffer 10/19                 Susan Manavian  10/20 

              Sue Soldoff  10/23                 McNair Maxwell 10/28          Irene Rosenberg  10/28 

                                                            Maureen Megowan  10/29 

 

Lorri Mino and Lisa Nesicolaci 
Membership Chairs 



THRIFT  

     Thank you to all of our members who responded to our eblast about our Toiletry/Cosmetic bag 

project.  We are getting close to being able to fulfill our goal of 350 filled bags.  We still have a few 

needs if anyone would like to contribute to the project.  Remember that these items can be found at 

$1 stores. Our needs are: 

Lipsticks 
Nail Polish 
Men’s Deodorants 
Men’s Combs 
Small Hand Sanitizers 
Toothbrushes and a few more toothpastes 
Small (hotel size) Bottles of Shampoo 
 
     We have reached our goal for the actual toiletry bags and small hotel toiletry items (other than 

shampoo). However, we will gladly still accept them. 

     We are into our last month of collecting these items and need to have them by November 5th. 

You can drop them off anytime at Jan Raymond’s house, but please call or text to let her know that 

you will be doing so. NO USED ITEMS PLEASE AS OUR CHARITIES ARE STILL NOT 

ACCEPTING THEM. 

     Thank you so much for making it possible for us to continue with our filling of these very much 

appreciated bags even during these trying times. 

Jan Raymond and Donna Ciminera  
Thrift Co-Chairs 

 
 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 

     Exciting news blast!!  The 2020-21 Las Candalistas Roster and your invitation to the Fall 
Fundraiser, Gifts and Gracious Gatherings will be distributed via Drive By Pick Up on Wednesday, 
October 1st from 2-4:00 pm OR Thursday, October 2nd from 10:00 am to Noon.  

        Pick Up location:  2544 Via Anita 
                                     Palos Verde Estates 
All you need to do during one of those Pick up times is pull your car up, open your window, put on 
your mask, and we will deliver your Roster and GGG Invitation to you as you relax for a moment. 
 
     If those days/times don’t work for you, please ask a friend to pick up your Roster, or give me a 
call or text at (352) 232-3999, or email me at lapwebb@gmail.com so we can make arrangements for 
you to receive it.     
     There are some extra Rosters available for $5.00, if you would like one. Thank you for your 

patience and your assistance with this. 

Laura Webb 
Corresponding Secretary 
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General  

Meeting 

ZOOM  

F & F orders 

due to JudyA. 

 

Bidding4 

Good 

begins 

Gifts and 

Gracious 
Gatherings 

 

  

 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 
 

 

Tracy 

Peffer 

Suzanne 

Manavian 
 

 

 

 
Sue Soldoff  

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 
   

 

McNair 

Maxwell   

Irene 

Rosenberg 

Maureen 

Megowan 

 Happy  

Halloween! 

 


